
COVID-19 Safety Precautions

Happy Feet reserves the right to change/modify protocols as new information/guidance becomes 
available. All guidelines/precautions have been created in accordance to the guidelines set forth by the 
State and local levels.

Pre-Check:

 Students should not attend class if they reply “yes” to any of the following:

o Any symptoms of COVID-19 or fever of 100.4 degrees F or higher

o Student is considered a “close contact” to someone who is suspected or confirmed to 
have COVID-19 in the past 10 days

 Students should come dressed and ready for class. They may bring in a dance bag if they change 
shoes while in class. Extra belongings should be limited.

 Staff must pass a health screening each day

Check-in/out Procedures:

 Students will be met/dismissed by an instructor at the front door 

 All students must sanitize their hands upon entering/exiting the studios

 Students will be directed to a socially distanced (clearly marked) spot to participate in class

Precautions:

 Frequent cleaning schedule is in place

 Staff may wear masks depending on appropriateness of situation

 Students will be directed to socially distanced (clearly marked) spots to participate in class

 Classes are structured to assume social distancing whenever possible

 Props are disinfected in between each use

 Staggered Class times to minimize the amount of individuals in Happy Feet at one time, while 
maintaining the most efficient traffic flow possible



 The lobby will be open on a limited basis

o We ask that school-aged children be dropped off and picked up outside at the main 
entrance

o Preschool-aged dancers are allowed 1 adult per child in the lobby

o We ask that any adult in the lobby, at any time, maintain a social distance

o Parents are welcome to walk around to the back of the building. Both studios have 
windows along that side of the building. Parents are welcome to observe class from 
there.

 Hand sanitizer is made available throughout the facility

 Happy Feet will follow the guidance provided from the State’s Health Department should a case 
be reported at Happy Feet.


